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Mr President,

I have the honor of addressing you on behalf of the International Coordinating Committee (ICC) of national institutions for the promotion and protection of human rights (NHRIs). 
National institutions welcome the adoption of this convention, which follows a remarkably transparent and inclusive drafting process, to which national institutions, for the first time, have been closely associated and have brought a constructive contribution, along with civil society. 
Today, we wish that a wide ratification take place rapidly, and that reservations and interpretative declarations be as reduced as possible, in order to avoid blurring the message of the text of the convention. 
We also encourage a wide adhesion to the optional protocol authorizing individual communications.

In compliance with their mandates, our national institutions stress the need to identify or establish effective independent monitoring mechanisms of the convention at national level. Our institutions are particularly paying close attention to the designation process of such national monitoring mechanism provided for in article 33 of the convention. We take good note of the mention made in paragraph 2 of this article to the “Paris Principles” relating to the status of national human rights institutions. We encourage States to start engaging today a debate in their country in order to identify the most appropriate independent mechanism(s). We shall also look to an effective participation of civil society, in particular of persons with disabilities and organisations which represent them, as provided for in paragraph 3 of the same article.
Mr President,
I wish to inform you that national institutions are already brainstorming, at national level, and amongst themselves, on their respective roles under the convention, particularly regarding its promotion and the monitoring of its implementation. 
Finally, national institutions encourage the Human Rights Council to welcome positively the proposal made by Madam High Commissioner to ask her office to submit in this framework analytical reports aiming at addressing the issues faced by States in the implementation of the convention.
National institutions remain available to the Human Rights Council and the Office of the High Commissioner in order to contribute to such analysis in a constructive approach. 

Thank you Mr. President. 
